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Rules Committee,

There is literally no reason why we should be using the Electoral College system in the
modern era.

One person should get one vote to democratically decide the direction that our nation takes,
even if the math would make my personal vote count for less than it does now with the current
system.

Please pass HB2927 with no amendments or ballot referrals!

Ed Hallman 
edhallman1201@gmail.com 
6436 N Williams Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97217
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